
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
 

Public Service Announcement: September 9, 2016 
Contact:  Kathryn Downs 

kdowns@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7412 

West Shore Dr. closed for drainage pipe installation  

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- The Glynn County Public Works Department will be closing the 300 
block of West Shore Dr. in Brunswick to through traffic beginning Tuesday, September 13, 2016 
to Thursday, September 15, 2016 in order to replace a drainage pipe under the roadway. Daily 
closings will be from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Homeowner access will be maintained, but through 
traffic should be prepared to take another route.  
 
Please contact Public Works at 912-554-7746 for further details. 
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